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 Notice 16  
1. Parents are reminded to sign the children’s developmental assessment 

report of December in the handbook. 

 

2. Lunar New Year is coming. We are pleased to invite all parents and 

children to participate in the “Competition of Parent-child Lunar 

New Year Charm Design” earlier, the deadline is approaching. Please 

submit the work on or before 13 Jan to the class teacher. Online 

voting will begin later. 

 

3. February 4,2023 (Sat) is the second Parents Meeting Day and the 

Children’s Learning and Development Assessment Report of the first 
semester will be distributed. Please return the attached circular 

with your signature to the class mistress before 13th January (Monday). 

Please attend punctually. 

PS：1) The Children’s Learning and Development Assessment Report will 
be distributed to parents who are not able to attend on Feb 6 (Mon.) 

 

4. The 2nd “Family Observation Record Report” is distributed this week. 

Please complete the evaluation at home and return before Jan 16 (Mon.). 

 

5. The school library service will be closed due to the school 

semester is coming to an end. Parents can borrow story books for 

children to read to build up the parent-child reading habit. Please 

finish the book review and hand-in on or before 13 Jan (Fri.) for 

statistics. 

 

6. Our school social worker Ms Kong Shuk Ling from Hong Kong Family 

Welfare Society will hold a parent-child workshop of “Happy New Year 

of the Rabbit – Tangerine Sweet Dumpling” for K1 – K3 on Jan. 19 

(Thu.). Due to limited quota of participants, the registration will 

be on first come first serve basis until fully occupied. Please refer 

to the notice for more details. 
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7. Based on the guideline of Social Welfare Department, healthy meal is 

provided to children in order to caring about children’s health. 

Also, vegetable oil is used. Please inform class teacher, if your 

child has food allergies or other special conditions. Attached with 

the menu of Week 1 to 3 of January 2023. 

 

8. Attached with the following leaflet. 

1)Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School – Campus News -K2-K3 

2)Tsuen Wan Public Ho Chuen Yiu Memorial Primary School –K3 

3)TWGHs Wong See Sum Primary School – K2-K3 
 

  Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 

The Principal 

6th January,2023 


